	ALA Executive Board 
	Election 2015

[bookmark: _GoBack]Candidate: 		Julius C. Jefferson, Jr.

Position:	Information Research Specialist, Congressional Research Service, Library of Congress


Education:				Howard University, B.A., History
University of Maryland, M.L.S. 

ALA Activities:	ALA Nominating Committee, 2015
	ALA BARC, 2014-2017
ALA Lemony Snicket Award Jury, 2014-2015
	ALA Committee on Committees, 2013-2014	
ALA Councilor-at-Large, 2011-2017	
	ALA Legislative Assembly, Liaison, 2012-2014	
		ALA EBSCO Scholarship Jury, 2011-2015, Chair
		ALA E-book Task Force, 2011-2012	
		ALA Sub-Committee on Privacy, 2011-2012	
		ALA Intellectual Freedom Committee, 2010-2014; Chair, 2010-2011
		ALA AFL-CIO-ALA, Library Service to Labor Groups, 2009-2015  
		ALA Diversity Committee, 2009-2010 	
		ALA Equality Award Jury, 2009                  	
	
 
Awards:		BCALA Appreciation Award, 2010
BCALA Outstanding Contribution to Publishing, co-editor, 21st Century Black Librarian in America, 2013

Other Professional 
Activities:	Freedom to Read Foundation, Executive Board, 2012-2016; President, 2013-2015
DCLA – Executive Board, Vice President, 2014-2015
BCALA - Executive Board, 2007-2009


Statement of Professional Concerns

	I stand as a candidate for the American Library Association Executive Board to promote values that strengthen our profession and further the mission of ALA.  As a member of Council, I have supported the promotion of professional growth and development of all members and have been a sound advocate for all librarians and the institutions they serve. I believe that our profession and organization should foster a climate that welcomes all members who believe in the mission of ALA, which is to develop, promote and improve libraries and information services to all. I have advocated for professional growth and mentoring, bringing new and seasoned librarians together to preserve and advance the rich institutional knowledge of ALA and librarianship. I continue to support and advance intellectual freedom and privacy, understanding that both are “essential to the exercise of free speech, free thought, and free association.” My active participation in ALA has been in pursuit of these values that are consistent with the ALA strategic initiatives, to which I will continue to be committed as a member of the ALA Executive Board.
